
 

 

 

 

 

September 11, 2023 

 

 

Amy Brooks 

Louisville Metro Planning & Design  

444 South 5th Street 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

 

RE: Meredith Dunn School 

 3023 Melbourne Avenue 

 Conditional Use Permit 

  

 

Dear Amy, 

 

On behalf of my clients, Meredith Dunn School, we are submitting a Conditional Use 

Permit Application for a 11,900s.f. +/- building expansion for the school, located at 3023 

Melbourne Avenue.  The purpose of the building expansion is to replace classrooms and 

offices that are currently in the original portion of the existing school building, built many, 

many, decades ago.   

 

Since this is a Private School, a Conditional Use Permit Pre-App was filed under case 

number 23-CUPPA-0257. A neighborhood meeting was held on September 5, 2023. 

Meeting summary is attached herewith. 

 

 

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

  

Alex Rosenberg, P.E.  
 

AL Engineering, Inc. 
13000 Middletown Industrial Blvd. 

Suite A 

Louisville, Kentucky 40223 

(502) 254-2245 

 


